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    Provider NewsFlash 
June 2013
 
Cigna Global Plan Changes to MMI
Purpose of this communication
· To provide a courtesy notification to our network that several non-managed Cigna Global plans (previously called Cigna International non United Kingdom) have changed to Managed plan types.
· As with all Managed plans, and now including members with group numbers listed below, all existing and add-on services will now require authorization from CareCentrix in order for the claims to be processed.  
What do I need to do?
· Providers will need to identify and submit via the CareCentrix portal a new service authorization request for any members on service with the group numbers listed below:
	Plan Name
	Managed or 
Non-Managed
	Group Number

	CIG GBL NA PHS+ 1/2/3
	Managed
	2472754

	CIG GBL NA PHS+ 1/2/3
	Managed
	2472782

	CIG GBL NA OAP+ 1/2/3
	Managed
	2472758

	CIG GBL VAN 1/2/3
	Managed
	2498834


· Each month, providers should continue to verify the plan Medical Management Indicator (MMI) for members when they verify eligibility and benefits.  
· If there has been a change in MMI status, or eligibility, notify CareCentrix immediately, as changes may affect a provider’s Intake and/or Authorization(s) for service. Providers should obtain a new initial authorization from CareCentrix for any ongoing services to avoid claims issues.
Is there anything else I need to know? 
· As a reminder, the MMI status indicates whether a member’s plan is Non-Managed or Managed.  The MMI status should be verified monthly, along with core eligibility and benefits for any patients on service.  
· Providers should be aware that while a member’s core eligibility may not change, the MMI can.  
Thank you in advance for your cooperation and continued partnership.  

If you have any questions, please contact the Provider Resolution Team at (860) 528-4038 Option #1, Option #2.
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